
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Newsletter Number 30                                                                                                        Thursday 7th May 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Friends,  
 
On Sunday we are expecting an announcement from the government which is possibly going to include 
details of a potential re-opening of schools. We have been assured that this will not be a full re-opening. 
There has been much talk of children coming back in phases, with the earliest realistic date of 1st June, 
but nothing has yet been confirmed.  
 
I’m sure all of us feel anxious about the prospect of returning to ‘normal’ school life, and there are many 
risk factors to be considered. Rest assured that the safety and wellbeing of everyone is at the top of our 
list of priorities when planning and risk assessing.  
 
We will be in touch with more information about how the announcements may effect St Peter’s as soon 
as we can. 
 
Reach For The Stars! 
This week the staff have been busy behind the scenes recording another YouTube video for the families. 
We chose this song because the children are our super stars and we miss them so much. We hope the 
video makes you smile, and a big thank you to the staff for their effort in putting this together  
https://youtu.be/qfs2CN-UBw4 
 
Thank you to the children! 
This week we received more than 100 photographs of the children with their special messages of hope, 
which brought huge smiles to our faces! These pictures have been shared as a collage on our school 
twitter page. SO if you don’t follow us already, download the twitter app and follow @stpetersdag to 
get all the latest updates from our school community. 

 
Workers of The Week! 
I enjoyed calling families again this week to share the exciting news that the children below are our 
Workers of the Week. Well Done. 
 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

RG 1B 2B 3O 4B 5D 6H 

Olivia Rae-Marie Tahlia Ashley Amelie Khloe Ellis 
 

Chidi 

Nazareth 
Rooms 

RS 1F 2J 3S 4H 5M 6A 

Neriah Makai Minh Tri Samuel Rayan Fawwaz Reanne Isaak 
 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/qfs2CN-UBw4


 

 
Interactive Drama Lessons 
One of our parents has uploaded an interactive drama lesson onto Youtube. If you would like to watch it, 

please use the link https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI 

 
 

Birthdays 4th May – 10th May 
          Ted 8; Mustafa 7; Adriel 4; Nwachukwu 9; 
                Denzel 10; Omarie 7; Jeff; Elijah 8; 
                     Jonathan 11; Julia 9; Natalia 10 

 
 
VE Day Celebrations 
Tomorrow is the 75th anniversary of VE day, ‘Victory in Europe Day’ to signify the end of the Second 
World War. 

         
We would love to hear how you celebrate this anniversary so please email us photos or work or upload this   
to Purple Mash.  
 
 
Photo Messages from Staff 
Please see below some messages for the children from some of the staff. 
 

 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/RQPPI8IinlI


 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

We miss you all. 
 
 



 

 
Contacts for staff 
A reminder of the email addresses you can use to contact your child’s calls teacher. 
 
Nazareth Rooms: arp@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Nursery and Reception: eyfs@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 1: year1@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 2: year2@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 3: year3@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 4: year4@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 5: year5@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Year 6: year6@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
 
 

The Wednesday Word 
The Wednesday Word is currently free for families to download or read at home. You simply have to enter 
‘Wednesday Word Covid 19’ and from there you will find a link. Please choose the current Wednesday of the 
month ie Wednesday 6th May and you can get an online copy. 

The Word for this week is Trust. 

 
Keep safe everyone! We look forward to when we can all come back together as a school family. 

 
 
 

God Bless all our families,   

 

CScott 

 
Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

Our St Peter’s School Rainbow of Hope 
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